
Dr. J. A. iii ohol-s on. 
Registrar, MéOill University.

let cher 
Fifth 
1920.

Dear Dr. ITÎcholson:-
as both Dr. Adams and myself 

will be away from [ontreal next PrldÂy, the ate 
of the meeting of the Teachers* Training Committee 
will yon please express tp the Committee my regret 
at our absence.

I would like if you would aot as
my representative.

Yours faithfully,

Principal,


